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Open Night 

Thursday 31st July at 5.30-7.30pm beginning in the WGHS Manawahine Gym 

Open Evening is for all prospective new students and parents/caregivers of new students for 2026.  The evening 
consists of a short presentation in the Manawahine Gym, followed by a guided tour of the school where there 
will be opportunities to ask questions of staff and current students. 

Pre-enrol 

• Go to 

www.wghs.school.nz   

• Go to the Enrolment 

Tab.  Click on Enrolment 

Information. 

• Click on the Enrol Online 

button and complete the 

application. Enrolments 

open on 1st August 

• When we receive your 

online pre-enrolment we 

will email you details on 

how to book your 

enrolment interview. 

Interview 

• Allow 30 minutes for your enrolment 

interview. 

• Please bring any outstanding 

documentation. 

• If your student attends one of our 

contributing schools, please see the next 

page for dates of interviews and contact the 

school to make an interview time. 

• If your student does not attend one of our 

contributing schools or will be starting from 

Year 10 or above, an email will be sent out 

with instructions on how to book an 

enrolment interview at WGHS. 
 

Home Zone/In Zone 

When you have pre-enrolled on-line, had an interview with a member of the WGHS enrolment team and 

provided all the required documentation, you will receive an email confirming your student’s enrolment. 

 

Are you considering boarding at Lupton House boarding hostel? 

If so, please contact Kelly Cameron, Head of Boarding, ph 09 437 7359 or email 

headofboarding@wghs.school.nz.  She will advise you of the additional enrolment processes required.  

You are also able to tour Lupton House on Thursday 31st July from 4pm, before attending the Open 

Night. 

ENROLMENT PROCEDURES AT  

WHANGĀREI GIRLS’ HIGH SCHOOL FOR 2026 

Out of Zone 

When you have pre-enrolled on-line, had an interview with a member of the WGHS enrolment team, 

provided all the required documentation, and received notification of successful ballot results, you will 

receive an email confirming your student’s enrolment. If your ballot is unsuccessful, you will be emailed 

to see if you want your enrolment to go into the next ballot. 

http://www.wghs.school.nz/
mailto:headofboarding@wghs.school.nz
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ENROLMENT INTERVIEWS (for the 2026 school year) 

Interviews at Contributing Schools 

These will be held at the schools noted below: 

  

Date   Time   School     Location 

 
12th August  9.00am  Parua Bay School/Whangārei Heads  Parua Bay School 
 
13th August  1.00pm-2.00pm All Schools     WGHS 
   3.00pm-6.00pm 
 
18th August  9.00am  Maungatapere/Kokopu   Maungatapere 
 
19th August  1.00pm- 2.00pm All Schools     WGHS  
   3.00pm-6.00pm 
 
21st August  9.00am  Manaia View     Manaia View 
 
28th August  1.00pm-2.00pm All Schools     WGHS 
   3.15pm- 6.00pm 
 
1st-5th September 8.20am-10.30am All Schools     WGHS 
   2.00pm-6.00pm 
 
8th-10th September 8.20am-10.30am All Schools     WGHS 
   2.00pm-6.00pm 
 
16th September 1.00pm-2.00pm All Schools     WGHS 
   3.00pm-6.00pm 
 
 
 
 
Please contact your student’s school office to arrange an enrolment interview if these are taking place at your 
school.  For all other schools, information on how to book an enrolment interview will be forwarded to you once 
your online application has been completed. 
 
Boarding Students 
 
We welcome enrolment applications from students who would like to board at Lupton House in 2026.  
Enrolment interviews can be arranged from 13th August by contacting Whangārei Girls’ High School office. 
 
WGHS Contact Details 
 
P: (09) 430 4460 
E: office@wghs.school.nz 
www.wghs.school.nz 
 

mailto:office@wghs.school.nz

